
 
Construction Update 

Cambridge-Johnson STP 2925(1) 
[Cambridge-Johnson VT 15 Resurfacing Project] 

 
 
DATE: Friday, November 15, 2024 

TRAFFIC IMPACT AND DURATION: From Monday, November 18, to Friday, 
November 22, between 6:30 a.m. and 5 p.m., two traffic control packages will facilitate 
alternating one-way traffic on VT 15, from just east of VT 100C in the Village of Johnson 
to the VT 15/VT 108 roundabout in Cambridge. 

Motorists are advised to slow down and exercise caution while traveling through the 
project area. 

CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITIES: Crews will continue to install guardrail runs along VT 
15 in Cambridge and Johnson throughout the project limits.  

 
Crews install guardrail on VT 15. 



LOCATION: Vermont Route 15 from the VT 15/ VT108 junction in Cambridge, 
continuing 9.1 miles to a point east of the VT 100C intersection in the Village of 
Johnson. 

PROJECTED COMPLETION: Fall 2025 
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